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What better way is there to start a new year than with gratitude and
expectancy? Many people look to a new year and want it to be better than the THE MiLLERS
events and experiences of the past one. Reflection on the past often brings
regret, while a look to the future can bring doubt and apprehension. We,
Christians, are to be salt and light in such circumstances. No matter how
difficult life may have been, Scripture tells us that our troubles are light,
momentary, and miniscule in light of eternity with our Lord and Savior Jesus.
Our role is to share the reason for the hope that we have so that others might
find the same.

God has called us to Germany for such a time as this. So many people in
Germany have been trudging trough the difficulties of the Pandemic without
a hope anchored in Jesus. As well, life in Germany has become increasingly
difficult and isolating with many lockdowns and restrictions. We are called to
lead Germans to Jesus, to make disciples, and to plant churches. As soon as we
can, we will join in the work of dispensing hope in Deutschland.

Over this last year we have been connecting with people and churches all
over North Carolina and beyond to raise monthly support. We have traveled
from the Outer Banks to the mountains, and many places in between sharing
our hope in Jesus and our heart for Germany. We have found people of faith
everywhere we have gone. We are so grateful for all the new friends that we
have made and supporters we've gained. We are grateful that God has taken
good care of us and led us through the transition into fulltime ministry, the
sale of our home, the provision of a mission house, and the marriages of our
two older daughters. We look forward to what God will do this new year.
Please pray for God’s favor as we continue raising our funds.

Thank you for being a part of our team to reach Germany.
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